
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
As always we thank you for your support 

 

 

 

As always we thank you for your support and look forward to a fun few weeks. 

Please speak to any member of the EYFS staff should you need to. 

 

Mrs Crowley, Mrs Serle and our lovely team 

We hope you all had a lovely half term break and are ready for the final term of your child’s reception 

year. (We agree; how did that happen?!)  We have just taken part in Aware of Our World Week and the 

children have loved visiting the other classes around the school. 

Our learning this term will be based on the following themes: farm animals and pets, Pirates, and Under 

the sea’.  There is also a whole school sports week to look forward to which is set to include some 

amazing activities. 

 

 

          EYFS Term 6 

        Summer Newsletter 

Reading 
Please continue to bring your child’s reading 

folder to school every day, and books will be 

changed on a rolling timetable.  

Word Books 
The children are excited about earning their 

word bookmarks. Please keep supporting 

your child at home and bring their word 

book to school each week. We will add more 

words as and when they are ready. 

 

 

Usual (but important!) Reminders 

Please ensure all your child’s belongings and clothes are clearly named, especially PE kits.  

• PE will be on Wednesdays, however it is useful to keep PE kits in school all the time. 

• As the weather becomes warmer please provide a named sunhat and sun cream for your child. 

 
 

Cotswold Farm Park trip Wednesday 12th June 

Please could your child wear school uniform. Girls 

may wear home trousers/home shorts if they don’t 

have school trousers/shorts. All children may wear 

trainers. Please could your child bring a rucksack 

containing… 

• A packed lunch in a disposable bag (so we can 

throw away as much as possible!) 

• A filled water bottle 

• Named sun cream (in case of allergies we can 

only use the sun cream you provide for your 

child.) 

• A named sun hat  

• A waterproof coat. 

• A change of clothes if your child is prone to 

toilet accidents. 

 

Dates for your diary ] 

 

Trip to Cotswold Farm Park – 12th June 

(see reminder ) 

Class R class assembly – 3rd July 9am 

Pirate Day – Friday 12th July (simple 

dressing up outfit will be needed – cut off 

old trousers, t shirt and a eye patch /hat 

will be fine) 

 
 

 

 

Toys in school 

We have asked the children to leave all toys at 

home.  We don’t want any precious belongings to be 

lost or broken in school.  The children will have the 

opportunity to bring their favourite things into 

school in the Marvellous me box. 


